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         “With Christ as our guide we let our light shine.” 

 

Advent Term 2023 Newsletter  2 

 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

A Message from Mrs. Blincow… 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

At the end of another busy week in school, the school came together 

on Friday morning for our weekly Celebration and Worship Assembly. 

This is a chance to celebrate the hard work and successes the children 

have had throughout the week.  

 

Each week staff come together to choose a ‘Star of the Week’, which is 

always a difficult decision to make. Given to children who live out the 

school’s Mission, “With Christ as our guide, we let our light shine”, it 

was lovely to see that the awards this week, were given out to children 

who were recognised for living out this month’s focus Virtue - Respect 

and Courtesy.  

Being respectful and courteous helps people feel valued and 

appreciated. All people of every culture and race, age and sex should 

be respected. Rules in our schools and faith help to guide us to respect 

each other in what we do and say. When we respect ourselves and our 

world we are fulfilling our role of stewardship in God’s world.           

 

Well done to all our children. 

 

“So in everything, do to others what you would have them do to you.” 

Matthew 7:12 

 

Have a lovely weekend 

Mrs Blincow 
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Term Begins 

Wednesday 6th September 

Feast of the Nativity of the 

Blessed Virgin Mary 

Friday 8th September 

Parents’ Evening 

Tuesday 3rd October 

Wednesday 4th October 

Half-Term   

Monday 23rd Oct – Sun 29th Oct 

School Re-opens 

Monday 30th October 

 

More of our children received their ‘badges of office’ 

as this week, we met our new pupil council 

representatives. Working alongside Mrs. Curry, They 

help to make decisions about how the school is run 

and take on projects that support the children's 

learning and development, such as organising charity 

events or representing the school at outside events.  

On Friday, two of or school’s Eco Stewards met online, 

with others from The Olicat Trust. The aim of the group, 

is to meet together to share ideas and resources to 

make all our schools aware of the importance of looking 

after God’s planet. With sustainability on the agenda, 

the children discussed how we could save energy by 

making little changes at home and in school. They will 

now go back and share this with pupils and staff in 

school and report back later this Term. 

Digital Leaders and school monitors, have been added 

to the role of pupil leaders, receiving their badges at 

our Celebration and Worship Assembly.  

 

Pupil Council 

 

 

Eco Stewards Meet Online 

 

 

This week, our Peace Makers, received their beautiful 

enamel badges. Their role is to encourage and 

support positive friendships in school, acting as role 

models fortheir peers. 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term Dates 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

We joined school children all over the country this week, as we came together    

to watch the National Assembly on ‘The Season of Creation’. As Stewards of 

God’s Planet, we are all responsible for doing our part. God’s creation is sacred 

and reflects something of who God is.  

Caring for our earth is part of what it means to be a Christian and a pupil at    

St. Mary’s. The children were set a challenge to write about the wonder of 

God’s Planet. We can’t wait to see what they write. 

The Season of Creation 
 

Pupil Leaders Peace Makers 


